
From: Steve Koper skoper@tualatin.gov
Subject: RE: Lam dates

Date: February 26, 2025 at 3:31 PM
To: Suzannah Stanley SStanley@mcknze.com, Kim McMillan kmcmillan@tualatin.gov
Cc: danielle.nonamaker@lamresearch.com, Todd.Fosler@lamresearch.com, Bill Bezio WBezio@mcknze.com, Ian Sisson

ISisson@mcknze.com, Julia.Miller@lamresearch.com, Paul.Roessler@lamresearch.com, Krawczuk, Dana L.
dana.krawczuk@stoel.com, Reynolds, Allison J. allison.reynolds@stoel.com

Hi Suzannah,
Thank you very much for the update. I’m sorry to hear about the delays. I’ll work on
confirming that those dates work for rescheduled hearings and get back to you
shortly.
 
Best,
 
Steve Koper
Assistant Director
Community Development
Phone: 503.691.3028 
tualatinoregon.gov 
 
From: Suzannah Stanley <SStanley@mcknze.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 11:51 AM
To: Kim McMillan <kmcmillan@tualaEn.gov>; Steve Koper <skoper@tualaEn.gov>
Cc: danielle.nonamaker@lamresearch.com; Todd.Fosler@lamresearch.com; Bill Bezio
<WBezio@mcknze.com>; Ian Sisson <ISisson@mcknze.com>; Julia.Miller@lamresearch.com;
Paul.Roessler@lamresearch.com; Krawczuk, Dana L. <dana.krawczuk@stoel.com>; Reynolds, Allison
J. <allison.reynolds@stoel.com>
Subject: Lam dates
 

Hello Kim and Steve, Thank you again for your help and coordination on this project. Lam has unfortunately run into some delays that have necessitated moving our hearing dates. Would 5/21 and 6/4 work for IMP and AR, respectively? I believe this will also require another extensio                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
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Hello Kim and Steve,
Thank you again for your help and coordination on this project. Lam has unfortunately run
into some delays that have necessitated moving our hearing dates. Would 5/21 and 6/4
work for IMP and AR, respectively?
 
I believe this will also require another extension to the 120-day clock. Please let us know
many days you need and we will grant that in writing.
 
Additionally, once the hearing is scheduled we’d like to coordinate with you some more to
ensure that all CIO’s get the new hearing notice.
 
Thank you again,
 
Suzannah Stanley Land Use Planning
D 971-346-3808 C 503-839-7036 Senior Associate
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